
Report on Cyber Safety Session for support staff 

 “The Goal of Cybersecurity awareness training is to create a culture of scepticism and a   

   culture of continuous improvement.”                                                  

 

Raising awareness about cyber threats is essential for preventing cyber-attacks. In honor of 

Cyber Security Awareness Month, the Cyber Congress of DPS, Gurgaon, held a special session 

for its support staff on October 25th,2024 to promote cyber safety. Led by Ms. Asmitta Kumar 
from KPMG, the hour-long session was attended by over 40 housekeeping staff, drivers and 

helpers. 

The training covered crucial topics such as "Think Before You Click," "Use Strong 

Passwords," and the risks associated with "deep fakes," all illustrated with real-life examples. 

This initiative greatly enhanced participants' understanding of safe internet practices. 

The session sparked enthusiastic participation, with attendees sharing their own experiences 

and concerns. Overall, it was an eye-opening event that will help them become more 

responsible and safer online users in the future. 

 

    


